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Dear Colleague,        September 2021 

 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Science Technician at The Macclesfield Academy. The 

Academy is a successful and expanding 11-16 school serving a diverse community in South 

Macclesfield.   

 

This is an exciting time to join The Macclesfield Academy as we address the curriculum priorities 

raised by Ofsted in our journey to being recognised as an outstanding school. You will join a 

committed team in an ambitious, positive and supportive school environment.  

 

As a Science teacher myself, I know what a huge impact a great technician can make to the team, 

enabling them to deliver high quality practical work to students in lessons. We will make sure you 

have the chance to develop your knowledge and skills, engage with local area networks and complete 

training with the National Science Learning Centre.  

 

We believe in the very best education for every single one of our students and have high expectations 

of what they and you can achieve by working together. We will not settle for less! Being such a small 

school enables us to know all of our students which builds trust and a calm working environment for 

all to unleash their potential. 

 

If you are motivated by making a difference to children’s lives, thrive on pushing yourself and your 

colleagues to achieve more whilst being nurtured as part of a dedicated community, we would love to 

hear from you.  

 

We are ambitious for all our staff and pride ourselves on developing leadership potential to enable 

you to grow. We will ensure that your hard work is rewarded with opportunities to flourish in our 

school. 

 
Application is by TES standard application form. The deadline for applications is 9am on Friday 

17th September 2021. Curricula vitae or open testimonials will not be considered. 

 

The selection process will include the qualifications and ID checks required for us to undertake a full 

disclosure DBS check.   

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me by email via the Headteacher’s PA Lara Nolan 

lara.nolan@macclesfieldacademy.org if there is any aspect of the post or the selection process you 

would like to discuss. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mathew Galvin BSc, MEd, PGCE, FCCT 
Headteacher 


